
 

 

Date:  December 18, 2020 
To:   All Customers 
Subject:  Price Increase Notifications 

 

Please be advised of the following price increase notifications:  

• We have received notification from all domestic steel pipe 
manufacturers of an approximate 10% increase on all fire sprinkler 
pipe effective immediately. 

• United Brass Works has announced a 5% increase on bronze, ductile 
and carbon steel valves effective January 15, 2021. 

• Aegis Technologies has announced the below increases effective 
January 15, 2021. 

• Branchlet Type T3F – 3% 
• Branchlet Type T3G – 6% 
• Dropster All Models – 5% 

 

We appreciate your business and look forward to serving you in the future.  

 


